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Dear Parents  

 

This year Friday 15th November is Children In Need Day. We are inviting the children to come to 

school in pyjamas on this day in exchange for a donation of £1. If your child does not wish to wear 

pyjamas, they are very welcome to wear whatever outfit they feel most comfortable in. We just ask 

that the clothes are practical to spend the day in and shoes are comfortable and safe for playtimes. If 

wearing pyjamas you may wish to have a baselayer or leggings/tights/vests underneath for warmth, 

this is fine. Please do not send children in slippers or open toed/high heeled shoes or with teddy 

bears or wearing face paint. 

 

If children have Pudsey or Blush headbands they are welcome to wear these. Please note that if 

Friday is your child’s usual PE day then they need to ensure they are able to do PE in what they 

wear to school as there will not be the opportunity to get changed during the day.  

 

The suggested donation for Children in Need is £1 per child, however we are happy for you to 

donate whatever you can. 

 

If you have any questions please do call the admin office on 01256 323244. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 
Mrs S. Mathlin 

Head of Federation 
 
 

 


